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The TRiO Talent Search Program based at Hocking College serves 

Miller Schools, Trimble Schools, and Tri-County Career Center. We 

recently submitted our Annual Report to the Department of Education 

for the Fiscal Year 2018, and the program performed exceptionally 

well. The Mission of the TRiO Talent Search program at Hocking 

College is to provide student-centered support to individuals who are 

first-generation and/or income eligible and who might not otherwise 

have the opportunity or personal support to complete high school and 

enter into postsecondary education. 

 

2018-19 Annual Outcomes and Objectives 

 

The 

beautiful 

thing about 

learning is 

that no one 

can take it 

away from 

you. 

~B.B. King 

 Actual Federal Goal Difference 

Participants served 634 600 106% 

Underclass students persisted from one 
grade to the next 100% 98% 102% 

Seniors graduated 96% 75% 128% 

Graduating senior participants enrolled at an 
institution of Higher Education the fall   
following their graduation 75% 60% 125% 

    

40% of graduating college enrollees chose Hocking College  

https://www.hocking.edu/
https://www2.ed.gov/programs/triotalent/index.html
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Oh the places you’ll go! 

Miller HS and Trimble HS 11th and 12th graders 

participating in ACT Boot Camp workshop 9/25/2019 

Miller HS exploring “She Dig” 09/25/2019 Trimble HS 9th grade TRiO students at OU 10/28/2019 

Miller HS on the TRIO funded cultural trip to New 

Straitsville and Shawnee 10/31/2019 

Tri-County Career Center TRIO staff and students at HC 

10/23/2019 

Trimble HS OU Majors Fair 10/23/2019 
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Trimble HS 11th and 12th graders exploring Hocking 

College Career Expo 10/16/2019 

Trimble HS/MS listening to the motivational speaker KD 

Wilson 10/24/2019 

Oh the places you‘ll go! 

Miller HS 7th Grade campus visit to Hocking College 

10/17/2019 

Miller HS 11th Grade visits Zane State College 

Fair and a campus visit to OU Zanesville 
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Molly Watson 

Director 

t: 740-753-7159 

e: watsonm10970@hocking.edu 

Moriha Buck 

Office Manager/Database Manager 

t: 740-753-7105 

e: buckm@hocking.edu 

    

Bryan Hinkle 

Assistant Director and  

Tri-County Career Center Coordinator 

t: 740-753-5451 

e: hinkler35985@hocking.edu 

Lynann Bolyard 

Trimble Schools Coordinator 

t: 740-767-3434 

e: bolyardl@hocking.edu 

    

Missy Jones 

Miller Schools Coordinator 

t: 740-721-0585 

e: jonest25005@hocking.edu 

  

Program and Contact Information About TRiO? 

TRiO Talent Search is a federally 

funded program designed to 

assist middle and high school 

students with the necessary 

understanding and skills to enroll 

in and complete education after 

high school. 

Our program provides: 

-Assistance with college and 
scholarship applications 

-Application and testing fee waivers 

-Financial Aid Counseling 

-Career Exploration 

-Tutoring  

-Mentoring 

-And Much More 

Bryan Hinkle, TRIO Talent Search Assistant Director and Tri

-County Career Center Coordinator, lives in Corning, Ohio 

with his wife Ann, and daughters, Taylor, Torin, and Zoey. 

Bryan has a passion for helping others live their best life.  

 

Before joining the TRiO team Bryan served as the Behavior 

Support Coordinator for the Perry County Board of 

Developmental Disabilities where he developed individual 

service plans and trained staff on the benefits of positive 

reinforcement. In his spare time, Bryan enjoys kayaking, 

fishing, and spending time with his family. 

Welcome New Staff... 

TRiO Talent Search is funded 100% by the US Department of Education ($321,595 in 2019-2020). 

Learn more about our program at www.hocking.edu/trio, or contact any member of our staff.  

Please help us welcome out new Assistant Director/Coordinator. 

We are excited to have him join our team. 

R. Bryan Hinkle 

mailto:watsonm10970@hocking.edu?subject=TRIO%20TS%20Newsletter%20Spring
mailto:buckm@hocking.edu?subject=TRIO%20TS%20Newsletter%20Spring
mailto:duncanm21688@hocking.edu?subject=TRIO%20TS%20Newsletter%20Spring
mailto:bolyard@hocking.edu?subject=TRIO%20TS%20Newsletter%20Spring
mailto:jonest25005@hocking.edu?subject=TRIO%20TS%20Newsletter%20Spring
https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ope/trio/index.html

